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December 13, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade 1,

We are contacting you regarding some news regarding your child's teacher for the start of the
2025 school year. We have been blessed to have Mrs. Laurel Zuk-Dach leading the class over the last
several months. In the new year, Mrs. Zuk-Dach will transition into a different assignment as we support
a colleagues' return to work. We thank Mrs. Zuk-Dach for her hard work; she has been a pillar of our
BEAR community for the last two decades.

As a school community, we are moving Mrs. Olivia Shields's assignment from Counselor and
Middle School teacher to Grade 1 and Elementary Counselor. Mrs. Shields has extensive teaching
experience in grade one and early learning and is excited to lead your child's grade one journey until the
end of the 2024-2025 school year. Mrs. Shields will be reaching out to you as families shortly to
reacquaint/introduce herself to you.

We wish both Mrs. Zuk-Dach and Mrs. Shields many blessings and the power of the Holy Spirit
as they embark on the next phase of their teaching careers.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me; I’d love to hear from you.

God Bless, and have a fantastic weekend,

Mr. Stefan Labrecque
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